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AAPA to Host Asia and Pacific Turboprop Safety Conference 

 

Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia – The Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) announced 

today that it will host the Asia and Pacific Turboprop Safety Conference, on 26 and 27 June 

2024 in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. 

  

AAPA has been actively working with the region’s turboprop operators since 2014, and has 

embarked on this initiative to support the region’s large number of regional turboprop 

operators, who operate crucial airline services to many cities and remote destinations. 

  

AAPA has long identified the unique challenges faced by turboprop operators, particularly 

in the Asia and Pacific region.  The upcoming conference aims to bring together industry 

stakeholders, including AAPA member airlines, other operators, and industry bodies, to 

exchange insights, best practices, and innovative solutions. 

  

"The industry believes wholeheartedly that safety is paramount for the industry and no 

airline should be left behind," said Subhas Menon, Director General at AAPA.  "The Asia 

and Pacific Turboprop Safety Conference underscores our commitment to promoting safety 

excellence across all segments of commercial aviation." 

  

The conference will feature a comprehensive agenda covering various aspects of turboprop 

operations, including emergency response, safety culture, flight data monitoring as well as 

unique airport and operational considerations. Attendees can expect engaging discussions, 

informative presentations, and opportunities for networking. 
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AAPA extends a warm invitation to all turboprop operators in the Asia and Pacific region to 

participate in this landmark event.  Together, we can further raise standards and ensure 

the continued success of commercial aviation in our Asia and Pacific region. 

  

For more information and to register for the Asia and Pacific Turboprop Safety Conference, 

please visit https://events.eventzilla.net/e/aptsc-asia-and-pacific-turboprop-safety-

conference-2024-2138609261 

 

 

For further information and media enquiries kindly e-mail: aptsc2024@aapa.org.my 
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Association of Asia Pacific Airlines (AAPA) 
 
The AAPA is the trade association for scheduled international airlines based in the Asia 
Pacific region.  The AAPA permanent secretariat is headquartered in Kuala Lumpur, 
Malaysia with international representation in Brussels and Washington, D.C.  Collectively, 
the region’s airlines represent over one-third of global passenger and air cargo traffic, and 
thus play a leading role in the ongoing development of global aviation. 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
Office of the Director General 
Tel: +603 2615 0188    
Fax: +603 2615 0088 
Email: odg@aapa.org.my 
Website: www.aapairlines.org 
X: @aapairlines 
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